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Fisher Phillips Announces Dallas Office Move

FIRM MOVES TO LINCOLN PLAZA IN DOWNTOWN DALLAS

News

12.01.10


DALLAS, TX (December 1, 2010) - Fisher Phillips announced that its Dallas office has moved to

Lincoln Plaza in downtown Dallas, leasing more than 8,000 square feet of office space. The new

space is nearly 3,000 square feet larger than the firm's previous offices to accommodate the firm's

growth in Dallas.

The Lincoln Plaza office building places Fisher Phillips near the Dallas Arts District, one of the

newest and most vibrant parts of Dallas and the heart of the city's cultural and entertainment

district. In addition, the building has recently undergone extensive renovations, with the addition of

new dining facilities and extensive, high-tech conference amenities.

"We are excited about this new chapter as the expanded office space will allow for our firm's

continued growth," said Michael Abcarian, managing partner of the Dallas office. "Our clients and

staff will also benefit from meeting and working in a fresh and more dynamic setting in the center of

one of the most up-and-coming areas of the city."

The new office address is: 500 North Akard Street, Suite 3550, Dallas, Texas 75201. The firm's phone

and fax numbers remain the same at 214-220-9100 and 214-220-9122, respectively. E-mail

addresses will also remain the same.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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